
WE ARE BACK 
JAPAN CLUB 11/3/2021

The Japan Club will resume its in-person meeting on 
Wednesday, November 3, 2021. Those on campus can 
join our meeting (2:25pm-4:35pm on Wed) in Room 
MB-77. We continue to use Discord for students who 
want to participate online. 
 
See http://faculty.lagcc.cuny.edu/tnagano/japanclub/ 
for more information about our meetings.

http://faculty.lagcc.cuny.edu/tnagano/japanclub/

